
   
 

THE PITT STOP:   

Monday’s menu:  Today’s Main dish is $5 Cornish Pasty (Beef Pie) with Caesar Salad; $3 Plate of Wedge Fries; 

$3 Soup is Chicken Noodle;  $2.50 Dessert is Brownies; $1.00 Iced Cookies.  Sandwiches, Wraps and drinks 

are also available. 

 

The Music students will be outside the MPR selling flavoured popcorn from KERNELS POPCORN this week 

Monday through Wednesday during lunch break.  $3 per bag while supplies last; Pitt Lunch Cards are 

accepted for this fundraiser 😊.  Proceeds will help support our trip to Edmonton later this year. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS: The library will be open every day at Flex except Tuesday as there is a Leadership Meeting.  

A reminder that no food, drink or cell phones are allowed in the library.  This is a quiet place to catch up on 

work. 

 

ATTENTION CURRENT GRADE 10 AND 11 STUDENTS:   

With course planning for next year approaching are you exploring the possibility of going to college or 

university after high school or, are you thinking about pursuing a trade? 

 

If you are interested in gaining more information about trades and technical schools there will be a 

presentation during FLEX on TODAY in the MPR for concurrent Grade 10 and 11 students.  This 

presentation may help you decide if you wish to join a district trade program or, explore other trades and 

technical school programs upon completion of high school. 

 

There are limited seats available so if interested, arrive to the MPR as soon as flex begins. It is also suggested 

that you bring a pen / pencil as important information will be shared. 

 

Hey GRADE 12s – You are all invited to an amazing SKATING AND PIZZA SOCIAL EVENT this Thursday, 

February 8th from 9:00 – 10:30 p.m. Tickets $10 each. Bonus…you get to sleep in the next day as it’ll be Late 

Start! This is a great winter activity for all grads. If you are wondering if you should attend, the answer is an 

astounding YES - this is for everyone! Start your 2024 memories now as the next 5 months will fly by! Pay via 

cash to Ms. Stovern in room 1004. 

 

CALLING ALL SKI/SNOWBOARDERS: Have you ever learned how to ski or snowboard? Are you an 

experienced skier or snowboarder? Have you ever wanted to go to Whistler Mountain? There is a one-day 

field trip to Whistler Mountain scheduled for March 13, 2024, open to ALL PMSS students! Permission slips 

can be picked up in the office. The first 25 students to sign up and pay will get to go on the trip! If you have 

any questions, please see Ms. Ferguson (in room 1018) or Mr. McGraw (in room 2229). 

 

Attention all LACROSSE players. Due to student led conferences this week, practice is on Tuesday from 4:00 

- 5:30 p.m.  Update your availability on Teams. 

 

DEAD FILMMAKERS SOCIETY – Meeting this week is cancelled due to a field trip. 

 

 

MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, February 5, 2024 

Today’s schedule is A / B / C / D 
 

 


